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Dear Colleague,  

It is a great pleasure for me to inform you about our third annual meeting that will to focus on the 

involvement of industrial partners in the MuTaLig COST Action. Experts from known EU companies will be 

invited to depict the impact of the multi-targeting drug discovery issue and to give their contribution in the 

development of this field. In particular, the following items will be developed in sessions related to specific 

complex pathologies, such as cancer and neurodegeneration, to synthetic or natural multi-targeting 

compounds and to the repurposing opportunity. All MuTaLig community will be involved to push their 

activity toward the application, possibly at industrial level. 

Thank to the availability of Claire Shoemake and David Magri, our two MC Malta Members, to organize it, 

we have fixed the conference for two days: October 18
th

 - 19
th

 2018. The location is the historical University 

building, within the beautiful center of Valletta, recently nominated 2018 European Capital of Culture. The 

meeting participation is free (no fee), but limited to 125 participants that must be registered contacting the 

mutalig.malta@gmail.com by July 30
th

 2018. The participants can apply for short talks and poster 

communications by filling and sending the abstract form to mutalig.malta@gmail.com by the same 

deadline. The acceptance of the scientific contribution as talk, that should be strictly pertinent the topic of 

the annual meeting, will be communicated by August 31
st

 2018, when the final program is released. Other 

contributions can be accepted as poster communications. All updates will be posted at www.mutalig.ue.  

Looking forward to your participation, I hope to meet you in Malta!  

Best regards 

Catanzaro, June 7
th

 2018 

Prof. Stefano Alcaro   

CA15135 COST Chair  


